

Professor Paul Russell-Gebbett

Dr. A. Yates,
Department of Hispanic Studies,
The University,
SHEFFIELD,
S10 2TN.

Dear Alan,

OK, much honoured and deeply moved, I accept the Committee's nomination as President. It turns out that I  $\underline{\text{shall}}$  be able to be present at the Conference in September (22 - 24), and I look forward to it. I've missed so many in the last few years that I've begun to feel a bit of a fraud (i.e. a bit more of a fraud).

Department of Spanish

## The Queen's University of Belfast

Belfast BT7 1NN Northern Ireland

Telex 74487

Tel. 45133 Ext. 319x 3631
Our ref.

Your ref.

7 June 1978

All the best, Yours ever,

Parl.